
From: rustads rustads 
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2023 10:07 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Proposed 12 storey building 
 

I live just south of this proposed project. I oppose it and wonder how the project could 
make it to any stage if Oak Ridges has a 4 story limit. DO NOT let this project make it to 
any stage. Put it through the paper shredder. 

Roy Rustad 

147 Coons Rd. 


